

Dear Student,

Thank you for completing the need based survey for the COVID-19 emergency grant. After the review of your application it has been found that you are *not approved* for the grant. If you have any questions please email; covid_grant@ntinow.edu.

Best,

Ashley Barnett

Ashley Barnett

Director of Financial Aid

Northeast Technical Institute

Audit Trail



Document Details

Title COVID ER Grant approved email.docx

File Name COVID ER Grant approved email.docx

Document ID 7c2690bfa4604cdabbf08ee6fbaa786a

Fingerprint de3a9133f61dbb9cc9637f8a572c134f

Status Completed

Document History

Document Created	Document Created Fingerprint: de3a9133f61dbb9cc9637f8a572c134f	Apr 28 2020 09:22AM America/New_York
Document Signed	Document Signed by Ashley Barnett (abarnett@ntinow.edu) IP: 45.46.41.0	Apr 28 2020 09:22AM America/New_York
Document Completed	This document has been completed. Fingerprint: a29bfb9c14ebf4c56cb5d5774fd3cbcc	Apr 28 2020 09:22AM America/New_York